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Good evening and welcome.

I would like to acknowledge that this week on April 28 marks the Day of Mourning: a day designated
across Canada to remember and honour workers killed or injured in the workplace.

On behalf of the Burnaby Board of Education, we would like to reiterate and renew our commitment to
protecting workers. We also invite you to join us in recognizing all workers who have lost their lives,
suffered injury, or experienced a work-related tragedy with a moment of silence.

Thank you.

There is no doubt that two years in a pandemic has had a significant impact on our current budget and
the upcoming 2022-






